
 

 

22nd January 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Middle School’s topic this term is Law and Order. In order to give the students a breadth of 
experience and to see what Law and Order looks like in the real world, we have organised for 
them to visit The Royal Courts of Justice in London.  

The educational visit will take place on Wednesday 11th March 2020.  All students will have the 
opportunity to: 
 

 Learn about the law and justice system 
 Explore civil or criminal cases in a real courtroom 
 Create, prepare and present a trial, taking on roles such as the judge, jury, barristers, 

witnesses and defendant 
 Collaborate to reach an outcome or verdict and debate the best sentencing options 

 
We will be travelling to and from the Royal Courts of Justice by coach, leaving school shortly 
after morning registration and returning before 3.10pm.  Students should wear school uniform 
and will need a healthy snack and a packed lunch for the day. 
 
The PFA have kindly offered to pay for the cost of the coaches to transport us to and from the 
Royal Courts of Justice.  We would therefore be grateful for a parental contribution of £7 per 
student, in order to cover the cost of the courtroom workshop.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Ruth Saban 
Class Teacher – Middle School 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

The Royal Courts of Justice, London – Wednesday 11th March 2020 
Rook, Jay, Crow & Magpie Classes 

 
Pupil’s Name: …………………………………………..  Class: ………………….. 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the trip to The Royal Courts of Justice. 
 
Parent’s signature: ………………………………….. 
 

I have paid via SIMS Pay 󠄀   I enclose £7 cash  󠄀 
 

I require a bar code  󠄀 


